
 
 

 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

                 PR.  No 235/2015 
 

HORDS LIMITED  
INITIAL PUBLIC OFFER – EXTENSION OF OFFER PERIOD 

 
Gold Coast Brokerage, the Lead Manager’s of the HORDS Limited Initial Public 
Offer (IPO) announces that the Securities and Exchange Commission has granted 
the company an extension of the offer period which was supposed to have ended 
Friday, 10th July, 2015 to Friday, 17th July, 2015. 
 
 
 
 
 

Issued in Accra, this 10th      
day of July, 2015 
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Distribution: 
1.  All LDMs 
2.  General Public 
3.  Listed Companies 
4   Registrars, Custodians 
5.  Central Securities Depository 
6.  SEC 
7.  GSE Council Members 
8.  GSE Notice Board 
 
For enquiries, contact: 
General Manager/Head of Listings, GSE on 0302 669908, 669914, 
669935 
*JEB 


